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Typathon  

The P&C is extremely grateful to the teachers, particularly Mrs Wurth, who embraced the typathon 

with our children and helped make this a very worthwhile fundraiser. 

The children’s efforts have raised close to $10k and the money raised will be used for the installation 

of shade cloth over the lunch tables. 

Melissa Lynch Hill, from McGrath Realty, continues to support our school and has very generously 

donated the prizes for the typathon. 

Thank you also to the Year 4 parents, particularly Lisa O’Toole and Lisa Chalmers, who organised the 

typathon so beautifully. 

 

Mothers’ Day Stall 

Lyn Bessemer, Cathy Osmond, Monica Hood, Tanya Treharne, Sharon Williams and the year 5 mums 

all did a wonderful job of running the Mothers’ day stall. Not only did they provide every child in the 

school with an opportunity to independently select a gift for their Mothers, they also made just over 

$600 to contribute to P&C targeted projects this year.  Thank you Year 5. 

 

Funding Submissions – Felicity’s last hoorah! and School playground update 

Last year, Felicity applied for funding under the NSW Govt. Community Building Partnerships 

scheme.  We are thrilled that the application was successful.  Killara Primary School has now 

received a grant of $20,145 for partial funding of the playground expansion and car park relocation.  

Caileen Cachia, our new funding and submissions coordinator will be finalising the requisite forms 

for this along with Stella Sung, our treasurer and Unity is now coordinating the works on the 

playground to hopefully be completed during the next holiday break. 

 

KPS Representation on the Regional Forum. 

The P&C Regional Forum has been restructured in accordance with the restructure of the Dept. of 

Education’s regional areas.  Alan Gardiner has volunteered to represent KPS at the regional P&C 

forums.    Alan will keep the P&C updated on issues and progress within the region.  

 

PSSA uniforms for Soccer and Netball 

Netball and soccer uniforms are to be handed out to our PSSA teams this week.  The provision of 

these uniforms was one of the P&C’s targeted projects for this year.  Our KPS teams should now look 

very professional in their new uniforms. 

 

KPS birthday celebrations 

Kirsten Knight has volunteered to coordinate a dinner dance this year to mark the 75th birthday of 

the school.  Kirsten has a background in events management and we are lucky to have her on board.  

We are sure the wonderful parents of KPS will get behind Kirsten as the organisation of this event 

gathers momentum in terms 3 and 4. 

The school birthday celebration involving the students has been earmarked for September 19th. 
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